Dear Partner,

as it was discussed on the 23rd of August at the ROHU consultation day in Budapest, you can
find the consulted timeline of the ROHU Open Season on the webpage of Transgaz and FGSZ.

As it was discussed, market participants are asked to provide their views and comments on the
proposed timeline of the ROHU Open Season by the 8th of September. The comments should be
sent to the following adresses of the respective TSOs: openseason@transgaz.ro ;
openseason@fgsz.hu

Following the comments of the Partners, Transgaz and FGSZ will come back to the Partners with
a proposal on the timing by the 15th of September.

Transgaz and FGSZ
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